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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

Qctober 7, 1975 

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL 

MEMORANDUM FOR: MAX FRIEDERSDORF 

FROM: JIM CONNOR~&/$. 

SUBJECT: Senator Lloyd Bentsen (D-Tex) 

Your memorandum of September 23rd on the above subject was 
returned in the President's out box with the following notation: 

ttTalked to him personally 11 

cc: Don Rumsfeld 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 23, 1975 

MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDENT 

FROM: MAX FRIEDERSDORF -"'·b 
SUBJECT: Senator Lloyd Bentsen · (D-Tex. ) 

Senator Bentsen tried to call the President this afternoon 
and we returned the call to see if we could help. 

Bentsen had called to express his concern about the assassination 
attempt in San Francisco and to urge the President take all 
possible caution and indicated his deep concern about the 
President's well being. He also wanted to tell the President 
that he is strongly supportive of a phased de-control plan of any 
duration recommended by the President and will support the 
President in this effort. 

If the President has the time I would recommend he phone Bentsen 
because of his Presidential candidacy, but a return call is not 
necessary if time doesn't permit • 

• 




